
Apply now
Apply for our Gifted and Talented 
Secondary Selective Entrance 
programs

Applications close 

Sunday 12 February 2023 



Bring out your child’s exceptional 
creativity and academic talent with our 
unique Gifted and Talented programs.  

Our academic, arts and languages programs offer learning 
environments that challenge, inspire and empower children  
to excel and thrive. 

Programs are hosted at select public secondary schools, and 
include a fully selective academic school and an arts college.

Your child will learn with like-minded peers and be taught  
by expert teachers and mentors who will extend and enrich 
their studies. 

If your child is in Year 5 in 2022, you can apply now for entry 
into Year 7 in 2024. Limited places may also be available for 
children entering Years 9, 10 and 11 in 2024.

Contact us: 
9264 4307
gtsu@education.wa.edu.au

Apply online:  
education.wa.edu.au/giftedandtalented


